Counselor Corner — February 2021

Hello 6th grade families! 6th graders will begin the course selection process for 7th grade and
the upcoming 2021-22 school year this month. Please watch your email for the 7th grade course
request form. This form should be sent to parents and students on Wednesday, February 3rd.
Please review and submit this form with your student. Your student will be meeting with Mrs.
Brock and Mrs. Goodenow during basecamp time on February 11th or 12th to make their 7th
grade course selections in Infinite Campus.

6th grade digital dragons,you will receive the 7th grade course request form information and
other scheduling information from Mrs. Barlow or Mrs. Heitritter.

The United Way has started a new Homework Helpers Line. Below is a flyer with more
information:

The Summit School Culture Committee will be recognizing Black History Month during the
month of February by creating daily tributes to honor people and places in black history. The
Culture Committee have created the tributes and will be sharing them with teachers and
students throughout the month. If your student is interested in being part of the Culture
Committee please have them contact Mrs. Brock or Mrs. Heston.



